
From: Seminole SO Public Affairs
To: Bentsen, Kristen M
Subject: UPDATE: missing/endangered man has been located
Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 11:00:23 PM
Attachments: Raymond Hosack.jpeg

**UPDATE***
Mr. Hosack has been located and is in good condition.  Many thanks of your assistance.

From: Seminole SO Public Affairs <cmservice@seminolesheriff.org>
Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 at 9:17 PM
To: Kim Cannaday <kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org>
Subject: SCSO NEWS RELEASE/SCSO seeks public¹s help locating missing/endangered man

NEWS RELEASE
SCSO seeks public’s help locating missing/endangered man

 
Seminole Co. (June 28, 2016)- The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public for 
help locating 54-year-old Raymond Hosack.
 
Mr. Hosack was last seen at his residence on Beach Ave. in unincorporated Longwood at 
approximately 4:00 p.m.  According to family members, Mr. Hosack has early onset dementia and 
Alzheimer’s.  He is believed to be on foot and often uses a branch or other object as a walking stick.
 
Mr. Hosack is 5’3” tall, 165 lbs., with gray hair and blue eyes.  A photo is attached to this release.  He 
was last seen wearing a blue and white checkered shirt and blue jeans.  
 
Anyone with information on his whereabouts is urged to call 911 or the SCSO at 407-665-6650. 
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information 
contact:
 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407)665-6978 – desk
(407)402-3319 – cell
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